
June 10, 1958 
* 

Dear Prof. Ferrater Mora, 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your review of García 
Maynez. Thank you for writing this review for us and 
also for your offer to undertake future reviewinc of 
papers in Spanish. I shall count on taking advantage 
of this offer, This card will go to Bryn I-íawrj I hope 
that it will reach you before you leave for France. 

* 

Very sincerely yours, 
Alonzo Church 

ac/bjh 


